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Comment:
This proposed AO would require the court to provide referees/magistrates with black robes. This would have an
effect on the court's budget as referees/magistrates are not currently provided with a black robe to wear. Our
Judges are each provided with 2 robes and multiplying that out to our referees, would be a large expense.


